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 Wireless Microphone Use for Board of Directors Meetings

For several years, OLLI members attending Board meetings, and Board members as well, have 
commented on the difficulty of hearing remarks by all members of the board.  We have an obligation to
make reasonable accommodations for folks to be able to hear the proceedings in these meetings, as we 
do in our classes.

Having our presiding officer use our standard instructor's headworn wireless microphone should allow 
she / he to control the meeting, while minimizing the challenges of handling and passing a handheld  
mic, while dealing with agenda and report paperwork.

Other board members and guests may utilize one of four handheld wireless microphones to make their 
remarks when recognized by the chair.

These mics are designed to be 'close-talked' – held within a range of 1”-5” from the mouth.  Holding 
them in this range will insure maximum performance and intelligibility; holding them still will avoid 
sound drop-offs and mechanical handling noise.

Figure F shows the location of the Power/Mute button in the base of the mic.  Pressing and holding this
button turns the mic on (Power-on LED illuminates).  Likewise, press and hold turns it off.  'Tapping' 
the button when the mic is on will toggle the “MUTE” function, which is indicated in the (tiny) LCD 
display, shown in Figure J.  The mic needs to be muted when not being used by a speaker, to avoid 
feedback problems.

(On some newer models of OLLI's handheld mics, the Power LED will cycle between green – 'active' 
and red - 'muted')




